Dear Parents, 

I know it’s a little early to think about the summer, but wanted to get this out before summer schedules begin to fill up. This year I would like to structure my basketball camp a little differently. Last year we did a three-day camp at the beginning of June. What I don’t like about this camp is the kids get three days of basketball and then it’s over. I would like to give them more of an opportunity this year to improve over time. 

My idea this year was to spread the camp out over a longer time frame. I was planning on the Mondays and Wednesdays of June. On Mondays, we will go from 10:00am to 11:30am and on Wednesdays we will go from 9:00am to 10:30am. This would create 8 possible dates for your kids to attend the camp and work on their basketball skills for the entire month of June. 

Now I understand the summer is a busy time with vacations, baseball, and other family events. That is why I encourage everyone to sign up, even if they know they cannot attend all 8 sessions. Last year, the camp cost 25 dollars a player and they received a t-shirt. This year the cost will remain the same, the camper will still get a t-shirt, but instead of 3 sessions, the camper gets 8 sessions of basketball. That is why, even if you know you can’t get your camper to all 8 sessions, I still encourage you to sign up and attend as many sessions as possible. As long as they make it to three sessions or more, it is still a great deal. 

This year’s camp structure will follow the format of 45 minutes of fundamentals to start the session. This involves different dribbling, passing, shooting drills, and working on the fundamentals of the game. The second 45 minutes will contain mini-competitions and 5 on 5 development. My goal is to create a fun, positive learning atmosphere while helping young athletes improve their basketball skills. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]I know this is a large time commitment, but also a great opportunity for your kids. Please encourage your kids to participate. I’ve included a brochure to be filled out and returned. If you have any questions you can reach me at 402-380-4009 or at kjanata@plainviewschools.org. 

Thanks,



Kevin Janata
High School Social Studies
Head High School Boys Basketball
Head High School Boys Track
Assistant High School Football 
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